

P.O. Box SS 6250 • Nassau, Bahamas • Tel.: (242) 394 8143 • Fax: (242) 394 8708 • e-mail: nocbah@coralwave.com

Executive Committee

7<sup>th</sup> March, 2023

President Romell Knowles

Vice President

Vice President Cora Hepburn

Roy Colebrook

Vice President Clarence Rolle

Vice President Robert Butler

Vice President Bishop Joseph Smith

Vice President Dorian Roach

Secretary General Derron Donaldson

Asst. Sec. Gen. Oria Wood

Treasurer D'Arcy Rahming Sr.

Asst. Treasurer Charles Robins

Immediate Past President Wellington Miller

Members
Athletics
Basketball
Boxing
Cycling
Football
Gymnastics
Judo
Sailing
Swimming
Taekwondo
Tennis
Volleyball
Wrestling
Baseball

Softball
Archery
Table Tennis
Handball
Fencing
Golf
Equestrian
Triathlon
Rugby

Marisol Casado

President

World Triathlon

Dear President,

The letter is issued on behalf of Bahamas Olympic Committee stating that Bahamas Triathlon Association is recognized as the Governing Body for the sport of Triathlon in the Bahamas. Moreover, Bahamas Triathlon Association is currently an organization in good standing with the Bahamas Olympic Committee.

We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the organization of Bahamas Triathlon Association

Address: #6 Egret Street,

P. O. Box SS-19304 Nassau, Bahamas

President: Dorian Roach

Secretary General: Lori Roach

Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards

ROMELL K. KNOWLES

PRESIDENT